DRAFT - PENDING APPROVAL - Manning PTA Minutes from April 4, 2017

Attendance:

Lori Komon, PresidentKristi BrunelDeclan Costelloe, Vice-PresidentClare CantwellChristine Dempsey, TreasurerKim JohnsonJennifer Black, SecretaryCora RiceBarb Bares, PrincipalJennifer BrownScott Yoder, Member at LargeCatherine Provencal

Called to order at 5:33pm by Declan Costelloe.

Minutes from January 2017 meeting were approved.

Principal's Report

- PARCC is under way and going well
- 3 staff members are leaving Manning, 2 have been replaced. 3rd job will be posted this week.
- Principal position has been filled by Gina Williams
- Marguee will in finished no later than fall.

Treasurer's Report

- Financial Report provided - see attached.

President's Report

- Meet and Greet May 3rd
 - o We will provide refreshments: cups, napkins, plates, forks, cake, and water.
 - VP to speak to incoming 7th grade families.
 - Need handout with PTA highlights
 - We will be selling water bottles (~65) and King Soopers cards (22).
 - o Volunteers: Lori, Jennifer, Clare and Declan will be there to facilitate PTA happenings.
- Replace 3 For Me form: committee formed to update (Lori, Kim, Christine, and Declan)
- Confirmed that there are 2 scholarships each for \$250.00
- Budget Items:
 - consolidating (1) Teacher Appreciation (2) Hospitality (3) Conferences into a new line item called Staff Appreciation.
 - Motion to spend \$10K towards purchase of Marquee made by Jennifer Black, seconded by Declan Costelloe
 - Motion made to accept current budget with amendments above for 2017-2018 budget by Jennifer Black, seconded by Declan Costelloe
- Calendar
 - o Registration Days: August 8th and 9th
 - o First Day: August 17th: Pres and other chairs welcome to inform new families of your committee
 - o Chili Cook-Off: either Oct. 20th or Oct. 27th...will decide after Halloween dance date is determined.

Committee Reports

- Scrip program: will continue under the leadership of Christine Dempsey
- Spirit Wear: Kim Johnson will continue this role. She will get a new logo for clothing and have students vote on final design. Water bottle design will stay the same only black instead of red.

New Business

Next meeting Tuesday, April 25th, 5:30pm in Manning Library.

Meeting Adjourned at 7:10pm

Respectfully submitted by: Jennifer Black, Secretary